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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 27th April 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Determination’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Harvey Kennedy   Year 1: Scarlett Grey     Year 2: Lyla Murray-Blades       
Year 3: William Morgan-Darnell     Year 4: Chloe Porter    Year 5: Whole Class      Year 6: Whole class 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 3 for best attendance this week!
School Uniform Orders 

Reminder: School uniform can be ordered online at www.studentuniform.co.uk/pps052 and can be delivered to school or your home address.
Essential 1st Aid for parents and carers

Portobello Primary School and St John Ambulance are pleased to be able to offer a free Essential 1st Aid Course for Parents. Spaces are limited to 10 so this will be on a first-come first-serve basis.  If you're a parent, grandparent, a carer or if you work with children, learning first aid will give you confidence to save a life when it really counts.  The course will be held on Wednesday 23 May from 9am – 12 noon at Portobello Primary School.

The course teaches simple, life-saving skills which will include child/infant CPR, child/infant recovery position, what to do if your child/infant is choking, bleeding  or has a bumped head and more.

If you would like to attend this course please contact Mrs Huntley.
Updating your details

Please remember to update your details with the school office if you move home, change your telephone number or change your email address.  If you would like to check we have the right details please give us a ring.
Reception Height and Weight – 10th May 2018

We have been advised by South Tyneside NHS School Nursing Service that they will be visiting us on Thursday 10th May to complete the Reception Height and Weight Screening. 
Key Stage 2 Science workshops – Friday 4th May 
Staff from Newcastle University are visiting next Friday to deliver Science workshops to Year 3- 6.  The ‘Scientists’ will be accompanied by class teachers / teaching assistants.  If you require any further information please contact Miss Howe our Science lead. 

Important Dates 
Thursday 3rd May: school close to staff and pupils for local elections 
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